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Disadvantaged Communities Advisory Group: 

Seeking New Member 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) and the California Energy Commission (CEC) are 

seeking applications from interested persons to fill a seat on the Senate Bill 350 Disadvantaged 

Communities Advisory Group (DACAG). The DACAG advises the CPUC and the CEC regarding the 

development, implementation, and impacts of proposed programs related to the Clean Energy 

and Pollution Reduction Act of 2015 (Senate Bill 350) in disadvantaged communities.  

The DACAG is composed of 11 members from or representing disadvantaged communities. 

Members represent the diverse nature of disadvantaged communities of the state and reflect the 

rural and urban, cultural and ethnic, and geographic regions of the state. DACAG members are 

appointed for 2-year terms, and meet in-person at varying locations across the state quarterly, 

and meeting via teleconference in the months between in-person meetings. More information 

about the advisory group can be found on the  DACAG web page. 

Instructions for Applicants: 
Any person interested in joining the DACAG should first review the  Disadvantaged Communities Advisory 

Group Charter, as well as the web page cited above and then transmit the following materials to 

DAC-AG@cpuc.ca.gov, by March 16, 2020: 

1) Resume or curriculum vitae listing or demonstrating your significant industry knowledge,

subject matter expertise, and/or experience in a disadvantaged community.

2) Letter of interest, not to exceed two pages, that demonstrates your qualifications including:

(i) ability and willingness to meaningfully participate and provide thoughtful and actionable

input, and (ii) how specifically you hope to contribute to the DACAG. The letter should include

the specific geographical location(s) of the disadvantaged community you represent.

3) You may also attach letters of support from other parties that describe (i) how you are

qualified to serve on the DACAG; and (ii) how specifically, and perhaps uniquely, you could

contribute to the DACAG.

Please note that members will be required to file financial disclosures, and may be asked to refrain from 
participating in DACAG matters in which they have a potential conflict of interest. 

Please contact Kathleen Yip at ky2@cpuc.ca.gov or (415) 703-2059 or Kristy Chew at 
Kristy.Chew@energy.ca.gov or (916) 654-4818 with any questions. 

http://cpuc.ca.gov/dacag/
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/uploadedFiles/CPUCWebsite/Content/UtilitiesIndustries/Energy/EnergyPrograms/Infrastructure/DC/20171214_CPUC%20Reso%20and%20charter.pdf
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/uploadedFiles/CPUCWebsite/Content/UtilitiesIndustries/Energy/EnergyPrograms/Infrastructure/DC/20171214_CPUC%20Reso%20and%20charter.pdf
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